
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with the 

Seekers and Romans classes hosting.  Please join us.   

 

W.M.U. VALENTINE BANQUET  YOU are invited to a festive even-

ing February 10th in the Fellowship Hall at 6:00pm.  Entertain-

ment by the Broadway Babes.  Adults planning to attend must 

sign up in the Narthex so that we can plan appropriately.   

Chicken, rolls, and drinks will be provided.   

 

THANK YOU all for your support during Buddy’s recent illness.  

Your frequent calls, daily prayers, hospital visits and uplifting 

cards during this time were a blessing for both of us.  God has 

certainly graced us with a wonderful church family and we appre-

ciate each and every one of you.  A special thank you to Pastor 

Bud who was in constant contact even though he himself was ill 

and visited at the hospital as soon as he was recovered.  God 

Bless you all.  —Buddy and Ann Hogge.   

 

CHURCH FAMILY:  Our American Heritage Girl Troop VA1318 will 

be holding its first Mid-Year Award Ceremony February 5th at 

7:00pm in the sanctuary.  There will be a reception in the Fellow-

ship Hall following the ceremony.   

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with the 

Seekers and Romans classes hosting.  Please join us.   

 

W.M.U. VALENTINE BANQUET  YOU are invited to a festive even-

ing February 10th in the Fellowship Hall at 6:00pm.  Entertain-

ment by the Broadway Babes.  Adults planning to attend must 

sign up in the Narthex so that we can plan appropriately.   

Chicken, rolls, and drinks will be provided.   

 

THANK YOU all for your support during Buddy’s recent illness.  

Your frequent calls, daily prayers, hospital visits and uplifting 

cards during this time were a blessing for both of us.  God has 

certainly graced us with a wonderful church family and we appre-

ciate each and every one of you.  A special thank you to Pastor 

Bud who was in constant contact even though he himself was ill 

and visited at the hospital as soon as he was recovered.  God 

Bless you all.  —Buddy and Ann Hogge.   

 

CHURCH FAMILY:  Our American Heritage Girl Troop VA1318 will 

be holding its first Mid-Year Award Ceremony February 5th at 

7:00pm in the sanctuary.  There will be a reception in the Fellow-

ship Hall following the ceremony.   


